In support of objection submitted by Great Hallingbury Neighbours Association

The two photos above show two HGV’s reversing from Tile Kiln Green onto B1256 as they cannot get under the
bridge (there is a sign at the junction— one vehicle is a Wren Kitchen lorry.
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This driver decided to reverse into the gateway of the proposed site entrance rather than reverse onto the B1256








